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Professional CodeIgniter Thomas Myer 2008-07-10 If you’re a PHP developer, you can build Rails-like applications without learning a new language by following the hands-on
tutorials in Professional CodeIgniter. In this book, find an overview of MVC and agile technologies, model and schema for products, helpers and libraries, Ajax and
Scriptaculous, and explanations of the creation of applications like content management, blogs, and forums. Follow the step-by-step instructions for building and perfecting
each application with CodeIgniter, and you will learn how to avoid everyday problems that other reference manuals don’t address.
Laravel Application Development Blueprints Arda K. L. Cda 2013-09 Laravel is a clean and classy framework for PHP web development. Laravel's directory structure is designed
to be familiar to users of other popular PHP frameworks. Web applications of any shape or size can easily be created using this structure similar to the way that they would
be created in other frameworks. This book looks at the Laravel PHP framework and breaks down the ingrained prejudice that coding with PHP causes due to spaghetti code. It
will take you through a number of clear, practical applications that will help you to take advantage of the Laravel PHP framework and PHP OOP programming whilst avoiding
spaghetti code. You'll also learn about creating secure web applications using different methods such as file uploading and processing, making RESTful AJAX requests, and
form processing. If you want to take advantage of the Laravel PHP framework's validate, file processing, and RESTful controllers in various types of projects, then this is
the book for you. -- Publisher's description
Apple Automator with AppleScript Bible Thomas Myer 2009-11-16 One-stop reference helps you get the most out of AppleScript and Automator One of the handiest ways to
streamline your workload is to automate some of your most routine computer tasks. Mac users are lucky in that they have AppleScript and Automator automation tools built
right in. This comprehensive guide shows you how to tap both these useful Mac features for Mac OS X and regularly perform such tasks as extracting unread e-mails from your
Mail, scheduling workflows, and manually recording actions to create new automated routines. Brings you up to speed on Apple's built-in automation tools for Mac OS X,
including a more thorough look at Automator than in many books, and shows you how you can automate many of your most repetitive or error-prone tasks Explains how to automate
aspects of some of your favorite Mac features, such as iCal, Mail, iPhoto, iTunes, and iDVD Covers how to manipulate files and folders; work with PDFs, emails, and Web
pages; schedule workflows; set up watch folders; create and use variables; manually record actions; and create AppleScripts that further automate functions The instruction
in this detailed guide will help you increase your productivity using Automator and AppleScript. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
Proceedings of the Third International Conference on Computing, Mathematics and Statistics (iCMS2017) Liew-Kee Kor 2019-03-27 This book is a product of the Third
International Conference on Computing, Mathematics and Statistics (iCMS2017) to be held in Langkawi in November 2017. It is divided into four sections according to the
thrust areas: Computer Science, Mathematics, Statistics, and Multidisciplinary Applications. All sections sought to confront current issues that society faces today. The
book brings collectively quantitative, as well as qualitative, research methods that are also suitable for future research undertakings. Researchers in Computer Science,
Mathematics and Statistics can use this book as a sourcebook to enrich their research works.
Proceeding of International Conference on Computational Science and Applications Subhash Bhalla 2020-01-04 The book consists of high-quality papers presented at the
International Conference on Computational Science and Applications (ICCSA 2019), held at Maharashtra Institute of Technology World Peace University, Pune, India, from 7 to 9
August 2019. It covers the latest innovations and developments in information and communication technology, discussing topics such as soft computing and intelligent systems,
web of sensor networks, drone operating systems, web of sensor networks, wearable smart sensors, automated guided vehicles and many more.
Laravel: Up & Running Matt Stauffer 2019-04-01 What sets Laravel apart from other PHP web frameworks? Speed and simplicity, for starters. This rapid application development
framework and its ecosystem of tools let you quickly build new sites and applications with clean, readable code. Fully updated to cover Laravel 5.8, the second edition of
this practical guide provides the definitive introduction to one of today’s mostpopular web frameworks. Matt Stauffer, a leading teacher and developer in the Laravel
community, delivers a high-level overview and concrete examples to help experienced PHP web developers get started with this framework right away. This updated edition also
covers Laravel Dusk and Horizon and provides information about community resources and other noncore Laravel packages. Dive into features, including: Blade, Laravel’s
powerful custom templating tool Tools for gathering, validating, normalizing, and filtering user-provideddata The Eloquent ORM for working with application databases The
role of the Illuminate request object in the application lifecycle PHPUnit, Mockery, and Dusk for testing your PHP code Tools for writing JSON and RESTful APIs Interfaces
for filesystem access, sessions, cookies, caches, and search Tools for implementing queues, jobs, events, and WebSocket event publishing
Cassandra: The Definitive Guide Jeff Carpenter 2016-06-29 Imagine what you could do if scalability wasn't a problem. With this hands-on guide, you’ll learn how the Cassandra
database management system handles hundreds of terabytes of data while remaining highly available across multiple data centers. This expanded second edition—updated for
Cassandra 3.0—provides the technical details and practical examples you need to put this database to work in a production environment. Authors Jeff Carpenter and Eben Hewitt
demonstrate the advantages of Cassandra’s non-relational design, with special attention to data modeling. If you’re a developer, DBA, or application architect looking to
solve a database scaling issue or future-proof your application, this guide helps you harness Cassandra’s speed and flexibility. Understand Cassandra’s distributed and
decentralized structure Use the Cassandra Query Language (CQL) and cqlsh—the CQL shell Create a working data model and compare it with an equivalent relational model Develop
sample applications using client drivers for languages including Java, Python, and Node.js Explore cluster topology and learn how nodes exchange data Maintain a high level
of performance in your cluster Deploy Cassandra on site, in the Cloud, or with Docker Integrate Cassandra with Spark, Hadoop, Elasticsearch, Solr, and Lucene
Angular Design Patterns Mathieu Nayrolles 2018-07-30 This book will provide clear guidance on how to work through the most valuable design patterns effectively in Angular.
You will explore some of the best ways to work with Angular to meet the performance required in the web development world. You will also learn the best practices to improve
your productivity and the code base of your application.
Developments in Information & Knowledge Management for Business Applications Natalia Kryvinska 2020-12-14 This book provides solutions to manage information competently in
order to increase its business usage. The information/knowledge business is a highly-dynamic evolving industry, and the novel methodologies and practices for the business
information processing, as well as application of mathematical models to the business analytics and efficient management, are the most essential for the decision-making and
further development of this field. Consequently, in this series subline first volume, the authors study challenges and opportunities, as well as embrace different aspects of
business information processing for an efficient enterprise management. The authors cover also methods and techniques, as well as strategies for the efficient business
information processing for management. Besides, the authors analyse strategies for lowering business information/data loss, while improving customer satisfaction and
maintenance levels. The major goal is to analyse the key aspects of managerial implications on the informational business on the continuous basis.
Software Testing Brian Hambling 2006-11 The bestselling software testing title is the only official textbook of the ISEB Foundation Certificate in Software Testing. It
provides an overview of different techniques, both dynamic and static, and how to apply them. The book is ideal for those with a little experience of software testing who
wish to cement their knowledge with industry-recognised techniques and theory. In addition, the book defines the most common terminology within testing.
Yii 1.1 Application Development Cookbook Alexander Makarov 2011-08-25 Over 80 recipes to help you master using the Yii PHP framework.
Pro PHP Security Chris Snyder 2011-07-29 PHP security, just like PHP itself, has advanced. Updated for PHP 5.3, the second edition of this authoritative PHP security book
covers foundational PHP security topics like SQL injection, XSS, user authentication, and secure PHP development. Chris Snyder and Tom Myer also delve into recent
developments like mobile security, the impact of JavaScript, and the advantages of recent PHP hardening efforts. Pro PHP Security, Second Edition will serve as your complete
guide for taking defensive and proactive security measures within your PHP applications. Beginners in secure programming will find a lot of material on secure PHP
development, the basics of encryption, secure protocols, as well as how to reconcile the demands of server-side and web application security.
Codeigniter 1.7 Professional Development Adam Griffiths 2010 This book is a practical guide that takes you through a number of techniques. Each chapter builds upon knowledge
from the previous chapter. Step-by-step instructions with examples and illustrative screenshots ensure that you gain a firm grasp of the topic being explained. This book is
written for advanced PHP developers with a good working knowledge of Object Oriented Programming techniques who are comfortable with developing applications and wish to use
CodeIgniter to make their development easier, quicker, and more fun. Basic knowledge of CodeIgniter will be helpful. This book will suit developers who fall into three
categories: Professional Developers – employees of a software house or organization with in-house software development, Freelance Developers – solo developers working in the
industry on their own, Just-for-fun Developers – people working with PHP building web applications is their spare time for fun
Management Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management Information Systems provides comprehensive and integrative coverage of essential new technologies,
information system applications, and their impact on business models and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner. The twelfth edition focuses on the
major changes that have been made in information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening, closing, and Interactive Session cases.
Cash Flow Analysis and Forecasting Timothy Jury 2012-04-30 This book is the definitive guide to cash flow statement analysis and forecasting. It takes the reader from an
introduction about how cash flows move within a business, through to a detailed review of the contents of a cash flow statement. This is followed by detailed guidance on how
to restate cash flows into a template format. The book shows how to use the template to analyse the data from start up, growth, mature and declining companies, and those
using US GAAP and IAS reporting. The book includes real world examples from such companies as Black and Decker (US), Fiat (Italy) and Tesco (UK). A section on cash flow
forecasting includes full coverage of spreadsheet risk and good practice. Complete with chapters of particular interest to those involved in credit markets as lenders or
counter-parties, those running businesses and those in equity investing, this book is the definitive guide to understanding and interpreting cash flow data.
PHP & MySQL: Novice to Ninja Tom Butler 2017-10-26 PHP & MySQL: Novice to Ninja, 6th Edition is a hands-on guide to learning all the tools, principles, and techniques needed
to build a fully functional application using PHP & MySQL. Comprehensively updated to cover PHP 7 and modern best practice, this practical and fun book covers everything
from installing PHP and MySQL through to creating a complete online content management system. You'll learn how to: Install PHP & MySQL on Windows, Mac OS X, or Linux Gain a
thorough understanding of PHP syntax Use object oriented programming techniques Master database design principles and SQL Develop robust websites that can handle high levels
of traffic Build a working content management system (CMS) And much more!
Europe and MENA Cooperation Advances in Information and Communication Technologies Álvaro Rocha 2016-09-25 This book contains a selection of articles from The Europe, Middle
East and North Africa Conference on Technology and Security to Support Learning 2016 (EMENA-TSSL'16), held between the 3th and 5th of October at Saidia, Oujda, Morocco.
EMENA-TSSL'16 is a global forum for researchers and practitioners to present and discuss recent results and innovations, current trends, professional experiences and
challenges in Information & Communication Technologies, and Security to support Learning. The main topics covered are: A) Online Education; B) Emerging Technologies in
Education; C) Artificial Intelligence in Education; D) Gamification and Serious games; E) Network & Web Technologies Applications; F) Online experimentation and Virtual
Laboratories; G) Multimedia Systems and Applications; H) Security and Privacy; I) Multimedia, Computer Vision and Image Processing; J) Cloud, Big Data Analytics and
Applications; K) Human-Computer Interaction; L) Software Systems, Architectures, Applications and Tools; M) Online Languages and Natural Language Processing N) E-content
Development, Assessment and Plagiarism; O) Secure E-Learning Development and Auditing; P) Internet of Things and Wireless Sensor Networks.
Project Builder in SAP Project System Kieron N. Dowling 2015
Software Testing Paul C. Jorgensen 2018-12-07 This updated and reorganized fourth edition of Software Testing: A Craftsman's Approach applies the strong mathematics content
of previous editions to a coherent treatment of Model-Based Testing for both code-based (structural) and specification-based (functional) testing. These techniques are
extended from the usual unit testing discussions to full coverage of less understood levels integration and system testing. The Fourth Edition: Emphasizes technical
inspections and is supplemented by an appendix with a full package of documents required for a sample Use Case technical inspection Introduces an innovative approach that
merges the Event-Driven Petri Nets from the earlier editions with the "Swim Lane" concept from the Unified Modeling Language (UML) that permits model-based testing for four
levels of interaction among constituents in a System of Systems Introduces model-based development and provides an explanation of how to conduct testing within model-based
development environments Presents a new section on methods for testing software in an Agile programming environment Explores test-driven development, reexamines all-pairs
testing, and explains the four contexts of software testing Thoroughly revised and updated, Software Testing: A Craftsman’s Approach, Fourth Edition is sure to become a
standard reference for those who need to stay up to date with evolving technologies in software testing. Carrying on the tradition of previous editions, it will continue to
serve as a valuable reference for software testers, developers, and engineers.
Mastering Joomla! 1.5 Extension and Framework Development Chuck Lanham 2010-06-01 Extend the power of Joomla! by adding components, modules, plugins, and other extensions.
Building PHP Applications with Symfony, CakePHP, and Zend Framework Bartosz Porebski 2011-02-17 The first detailed, unbiased comparison of the three leading PHP frameworks
Web developers have been eager for an impartial comparison of leading PHP frameworks so they can make educated decisions about the most effective tool for their needs. This
guide uses Symfony, CakePHP, and Zend Framework to solve key problems, providing source code examples and comparisons for each. It explains the approach and reviews the
similarities and differences in the three frameworks, providing reliable information on which to base your decisions. Symfony, CakePHP, and Zend Framework are considered the
leading PHP frameworks; developers need an unbiased comparison to choose which one works best for their individual situations This guide uses each framework to solve the
same problems, illustrating the solutions with source code examples and working applications Covers wide range of topics, from installation and configuration to most
advanced features like AJAX, web services and automated testing. Includes an appendix of new PHP frameworks, including CodeIgniter, Lithium, and Agavi Bestselling PHP author
Elizabeth Naramore serves as technical editor Comparison of PHP Web Frameworks provides the impartial, side-by-side comparison that developers have been looking for.
Domain-Driven Design in PHP Carlos Buenosvinos 2017-06-14 Real examples written in PHP showcasing DDD Architectural Styles, Tactical Design, and Bounded Context Integration
About This Book Focuses on practical code rather than theory Full of real-world examples that you can apply to your own projects Shows how to build PHP apps using DDD
principles Who This Book Is For This book is for PHP developers who want to apply a DDD mindset to their code. You should have a good understanding of PHP and some knowledge
of DDD. This book doesn't dwell on the theory, but instead gives you the code that you need. What You Will Learn Correctly design all design elements of Domain-Driven Design
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with PHP Learn all tactical patterns to achieve a fully worked-out Domain-Driven Design Apply hexagonal architecture within your application Integrate bounded contexts in
your applications Use REST and Messaging approaches In Detail Domain-Driven Design (DDD) has arrived in the PHP community, but for all the talk, there is very little real
code. Without being in a training session and with no PHP real examples, learning DDD can be challenging. This book changes all that. It details how to implement tactical
DDD patterns and gives full examples of topics such as integrating Bounded Contexts with REST, and DDD messaging strategies. In this book, the authors show you, with tons of
details and examples, how to properly design Entities, Value Objects, Services, Domain Events, Aggregates, Factories, Repositories, Services, and Application Services with
PHP. They show how to apply Hexagonal Architecture within your application whether you use an open source framework or your own. Style and approach This highly practical
book shows developers how to apply domain-driven design principles to PHP. It is full of solid code examples to work through.
Pro PHP MVC Chris Pitt 2012-12-09 Model View Controller (MVC) is becoming the definitive architecture of website development frameworks due to the stability, extensibility
and predictability it lends to development. It is not just the primary separation of database, business logic and interface components, but includes a wide range of
considerations for building high-performing, scalable and secure applications. Deciding which MVC framework best suits the project you are about to begin is one of the
biggest challenges you'll face as a developer. If you are part of a team, this decision has probably already been made for you; but in any event, you'll need to know how
(and why) the framework authors made it work the way it does. Pro PHP MVC looks at the building blocks that make any good MVC framework, and how they apply to PHP. It
exposes all considerations that many developers take for granted when using a popular framework, and teaches you how to make the framework your own. Over the course of
reading this book, you will learn the theoretical implications of the choices you would make when writing your own MVC framework, and how to put the pieces together in a
cohesive package. We take a look at the highly modular Zend Framework—how to use its collection of loosely coupled classes to build a unified system. We also look at
CakePHP, learning from its automated build system (Bakery) and highly intuitive approach to rapid development. This book will lay bare all the secret parts of MVC for you.
Finding Source Code on the Web for Remix and Reuse Susan Elliott Sim 2013-06-04 In recent years, searching for source code on the web has become increasingly common among
professional software developers and is emerging as an area of academic research. This volume surveys past research and presents the state of the art in the area of "code
retrieval on the web." This work is concerned with the algorithms, systems, and tools to allow programmers to search for source code on the web and the empirical studies of
these inventions and practices. It is a label that we apply to a set of related research from software engineering, information retrieval, human-computer interaction,
management, as well as commercial products. The division of code retrieval on the web into snippet remixing and component reuse is driven both by empirical data, and
analysis of existing search engines and tools. Contributors include leading researchers from human-computer interaction, software engineering, programming languages, and
management. "Finding Source Code on the Web for Remix and Reuse" consists of five parts. Part I is titled "Programmers and Practices," and consists of a retrospective
chapter and two empirical studies on how programmers search the web for source code. Part II is titled "From Data Structures to Infrastructures," and covers the creation of
ground-breaking search engines for code retrieval required ingenuity in the adaptation of existing technology and in the creation of new algorithms and data structures. Part
III focuses on "Reuse: Components and Projects," which are reused with minimal modification. Part IV is on "Remix: Snippets and Answers," which examines how source code from
the web can also be used as solutions to problems and answers to questions. The book concludes with Part V, "Looking Ahead," that looks at future programming and the
legalities of software reuse and remix and the implications of current intellectual property law on the future of software development. The story, "Richie Boss: Private
Investigator Manager," was selected as the winner of a crowdfunded short story contest."
Stem Cells & Regenerative Medicine Krishnarao Appasani 2010-11-01 Defined as, “The science about the development of an embryo from the fertilization of the ovum to the fetus
stage,” embryology has been a mainstay at universities throughout the world for many years. Throughout the last century, embryology became overshadowed by experimental-based
genetics and cell biology, transforming the field into developmental biology, which replaced embryology in Biology departments in many universities. Major contributions in
this young century in the fields of molecular biology, biochemistry and genomics were integrated with both embryology and developmental biology to provide an understanding
of the molecular portrait of a “development cell.” That new integrated approach is known as stem-cell biology; it is an understanding of the embryology and development
together at the molecular level using engineering, imaging and cell culture principles, and it is at the heart of this seminal book. Stem Cells and Regenerative Medicine:
From Molecular Embryology to Tissue Engineering is completely devoted to the basic developmental, cellular and molecular biological aspects of stem cells as well as their
clinical applications in tissue engineering and regenerative medicine. It focuses on the basic biology of embryonic and cancer cells plus their key involvement in selfrenewal, muscle repair, epigenetic processes, and therapeutic applications. In addition, it covers other key relevant topics such as nuclear reprogramming induced
pluripotency and stem cell culture techniques using novel biomaterials. A thorough introduction to stem-cell biology, this reference is aimed at graduate students, postdocs, and professors as well as executives and scientists in biotech and pharmaceutical companies.
PHP, MySQL, & JavaScript All-in-One For Dummies Richard Blum 2018-04-10 Explore the engine that drives the internet It takes a powerful suite of technologies to drive the
most-visited websites in the world. PHP, mySQL, JavaScript, and other web-building languages serve as the foundation for application development and programming projects at
all levels of the web. Dig into this all-in-one book to get a grasp on these in-demand skills, and figure out how to apply them to become a professional web builder. You’ll
get valuable information from seven handy books covering the pieces of web programming, HTML5 & CSS3, JavaScript, PHP, MySQL, creating object-oriented programs, and using
PHP frameworks. Helps you grasp the technologies that power web applications Covers PHP version 7.2 Includes coverage of the latest updates in web development Perfect for
developers to use to solve problems This book is ideal for the inexperienced programmer interested in adding these skills to their toolbox. New coders who've made it through
an online course or boot camp will also find great value in how this book builds on what you already know.
Modern PHP Josh Lockhart 2015-02-16 PHP is experiencing a renaissance, though it may be difficult to tell with all of the outdated PHP tutorials online. With this practical
guide, you’ll learn how PHP has become a full-featured, mature language with object-orientation, namespaces, and a growing collection of reusable component libraries. Author
Josh Lockhart—creator of PHP The Right Way, a popular initiative to encourage PHP best practices—reveals these new language features in action. You’ll learn best practices
for application architecture and planning, databases, security, testing, debugging, and deployment. If you have a basic understanding of PHP and want to bolster your skills,
this is your book. Learn modern PHP features, such as namespaces, traits, generators, and closures Discover how to find, use, and create PHP components Follow best practices
for application security, working with databases, errors and exceptions, and more Learn tools and techniques for deploying, tuning, testing, and profiling your PHP
applications Explore Facebook’s HVVM and Hack language implementations—and how they affect modern PHP Build a local development environment that closely matches your
production server
Twitter API: Up and Running Kevin Makice 2009-03-17 This groundbreaking book provides you with the skills and resources necessary to build web applications for Twitter.
Perfect for new and casual programmers intrigued by the world of microblogging, Twitter API: Up and Running carefully explains how each part of Twitter's API works, with
detailed examples that show you how to assemble those building blocks into practical and fun web applications. You'll also get a complete look at Twitter culture and learn
how it has inspired programmers to build hundreds of tools and applications. With this book, you will: Explore every component of a Twitter application and learn how the API
responds Get the PHP and MySQL code necessary to build your own applications, with explanations of how these ingredients work Learn from real-world Twitter applications
created just for this book Discover the most interesting and useful Twitter programs--and get ideas for creating your own--with the book's Twitter application directory
Twitter offers a new way to connect with people on the Internet, and Twitter API: Up and Running takes you right to the heart of this technology. "Twitter API: Up and
Running is a friendly, accessible introduction to the Twitter API. Even beginning web developers can have a working Twitter project before they know it. Sit down with this
for a weekend and you're on your way to Twitter API mastery."--Alex Payne, Twitter API Lead "Twitter API: Up and Running is a very comprehensive and useful resource--any
developer will feel the urge to code a Twitter-related application right after finishing the book!"--The Lollicode team, creators of Twitscoop
Learning PHP 7 Antonio Lopez 2016-03-29 Learn the art of PHP programming through this example-rich book filled to the brim with tutorials every PHP developer needs to know
About This Book Set up the PHP environment and get started with web programming Leverage the potential of PHP for server-side programming, memory management, and objectoriented programming (OOP) This book is packed with real-life examples to help you implement the concepts as you learn Who This Book Is For If you are a web developer or
programmer who wants to create real-life web applications using PHP 7, or a beginner who wants to get started with PHP 7 programming, this book is for you. Prior knowledge
of PHP, PHP 7, or programming is not mandatory. What You Will Learn Set up a server on your machine with PHP Use PHP syntax with the built-in server to create apps Apply the
OOP paradigm to PHP to write richer code Use MySQL to manage data in your web applications Create a web application from scratch using MVC Add tests to your web application
and write testable code Use an existing PHP framework to build and manage your applications Build REST APIs for your PHP applications Test the behavior of web applications
with Behat In Detail PHP is a great language for building web applications. It is essentially a server-side scripting language that is also used for general purpose
programming. PHP 7 is the latest version with a host of new features, and it provides major backwards-compatibility breaks. This book begins with the fundamentals of PHP
programming by covering the basic concepts such as variables, functions, class, and objects. You will set up PHP server on your machine and learn to read and write
procedural PHP code. After getting an understanding of OOP as a paradigm, you will execute MySQL queries on your database. Moving on, you will find out how to use MVC to
create applications from scratch and add tests. Then, you will build REST APIs and perform behavioral tests on your applications. By the end of the book, you will have the
skills required to read and write files, debug, test, and work with MySQL. Style and approach This book begins with the basics that all PHP developers use every day and then
dives deep into detailed concepts and tricks to help you speed through development. You will be able to learn the concepts by performing practical tasks and implementing
them in your daily activities, all at your own pace.
Developer's Guide to Social Programming Mark D. Hawker 2010-08-09 In The Developer’s Guide to Social Programming, Mark Hawker shows developers how to build applications that
integrate with the major social networking sites. Unlike competitive books that focus on a single social media platform, this book covers all three leading platforms:
Facebook, OpenSocial, and Twitter. Hawker identifies the characteristics of superior, highly engaging social media applications, and shows how to use the Facebook platform,
Google Friend Connect, and the Twitter API to create them. You’ll find practical solutions and code for addressing many common social programming challenges, from site
registration to search, blog commenting to creating location-based applications. Hawker concludes by walking you through building a complete, integrated social application:
one that works seamlessly across all leading platforms, and draws on powerful features from each. Coverage includes Working with the Twitter API, including the Search API,
Lists API, and Retweets API Authenticating users with Twitter OAuth Mastering the Facebook API, FQL, and XFBML Utilizing the Facebook JavaScript Library for creating dynamic
content, and animation Exploring the Google Friend Connect JavaScript API, and integrating with the OpenSocial API Using Facebook’s tools for sharing, social commenting,
stream publishing, and live conversation Using the PHP OpenSocial Client Library with Google Friend Connect Creating, testing, and submitting Google Friend Connect gadgets
Learning and Collaboration Technologies. Designing, Developing and Deploying Learning Experiences Panayiotis Zaphiris 2020-07-10 This two-volume set LNCS 12205 and LNCS
12206 constitutes the proceedings of the 7th International Conference on Learning and Collaboration Technologies, LCT 2020, held as part of the 22nd International
Conference, HCI International 2020, which took place in Copenhagen, Denmark, in July 2020. The total of 1439 papers and 238 posters included in the 37 HCII 2020 proceedings
volumes was carefully reviewed and selected from 6326 submissions. The papers in this volume are organized in the following topical sections: designing and evaluating
learning experiences; learning analytics, dashboards and learners models; language learning and teaching; and technology in education: policies and practice. As a result of
the Danish Government's announcement, dated April 21, 2020, to ban all large events (above 500 participants) until September 1, 2020, the HCII 2020 conference was held
virtually.
The Clean Coder Robert C. Martin 2011 Presents practical advice on the disciplines, techniques, tools, and practices of computer programming and how to approach software
development with a sense of pride, honor, and self-respect.
PHP 7 Programming Cookbook Doug Bierer 2016-08-30 Over 80 recipes that will take your PHP 7 web development skills to the next level! About This Book This is the most up-todate book in the market on PHP It covers the new features of version 7.x, best practices for server-side programming, and MVC frameworks The recipe-based approach will allow
you to explore the unique capabilities that PHP offers to web programmers Who This Book Is For If you are an aspiring web developer, mobile developer, or backend programmer,
then this book is for you as it will take your PHP programming skills to next level. Basic knowledge of PHP programming is assumed. What You Will Learn Use advanced PHP 7
features, such as the Abstract Syntax Tree, Uniform Variable Syntax, Scalar Type Hints, Generator Delegation, Anonymous Classes, and the Context Sensitive Lexer Discover
where and when PHP 5 code needs to be re-written to avoid backwards-compatibility breaks Improve the overall application security and error handling by taking advantage of
classes that implement the new throwable interface Solve practical real-world programming problems using PHP 7 Develop middle-wareclasses that allow PHP developers to
gluedifferent open source libraries together seamlessly Define and Implement PSR-7 classes Create custom middleware using PSR-7 compliant classes Test and debug your code,
and get to know the best practices In Detail PHP 7 comes with a myriad of new features and great tools to optimize your code and make your code perform faster than in
previous versions. Most importantly, it allows you to maintain high traffic on your websites with low-cost hardware and servers through a multithreading web server. This
book demonstrates intermediate to advanced PHP techniques with a focus on PHP 7. Each recipe is designed to solve practical, real-world problems faced by PHP developers like
yourself every day. We also cover new ways of writing PHP code made possible only in version 7. In addition, we discuss backward-compatibility breaks and give you plenty of
guidance on when and where PHP 5 code needs to be changed to produce the correct results when running under PHP 7. This book also incorporates the latest PHP 7.x features.
By the end of the book, you will be equipped with the tools and skills required to deliver efficient applications for your websites and enterprises. Style and approach This
book takes a recipe-based approach, with real-world examples that can serve as building blocks for a larger application. Each recipe is self-contained with no external
dependencies. This book follows a problem-solution strategy so you understand how to deal with various scenarios you may encounter while using PHP 7 in your daily
activities.
Expert PHP 5 Tools Dirk Merkel 2010-03-30 Annotation Even if you find writing PHP code easy, writing code that is efficient and easy to maintain and reuse is not so
straightforward. Self-taught PHP developers and programmers transitioning from other languages often lack the knowledge to work with PHP on an enterprise level. They need to
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take their PHP development skills to that level by learning the skills and tools necessary to write maintainable and efficient code. This book will enable you to take your
PHP development skills to an enterprise level by teaching you the skills and tools necessary to write maintainable and efficient code. You will learn how to perform
activities such as unit testing, enforcing coding standards, automating deployment, and interactive debugging using tools created for PHP developers _ all the information in
one place. Your code will be more maintainable, efficient, and self-documented. From the design phase to actually deploying the application, you will learn concepts and
apply them using the best-of-breed tools available in PHP. Experienced developers looking for expertise in PHP development will learn how to follow best practices within the
world of PHP. The book contains many well-documented code samples and recipes that can be used as a starting point for producing quality code. Specifically, you will learn
to design an application with UML, code it in Eclipse with PDT, document it with phpDocumentor, debug it interactively with Xdebug, test it by writing PHPUnit tests, manage
source code in Subversion, speed up development and increase stability by using Zend Framework, pull everything together using continuous integration, and deploy the
application automatically with Phing _ all in one book. The author's experience in PHP development enables him to share insights on using enterprise tools, in a clear and
friendly way. An in-depth look at best-of-breed enterprise-level tools, methodologies, and tips for professional PHP developers to write maintainable, efficient code.
Medical Eligibility Criteria for Contraceptive Use World Health Organization 2010 Medical Eligibility Criteria for Contraceptive Use reviews the medical eligibility criteria
for use of contraception, offering guidance on the safety and use of different methods for women and men with specific characteristics or known medical conditions. The
recommendations are based on systematic reviews of available clinical and epidemiological research. It is a companion guideline to Selected Practice Recommendations for
Contraceptive Use. Together, these documents are intended to be used by policy-makers, program managers, and the scientific community to support national programs in the
preparation of service delivery guidelines. The fourth edition of this useful resource supersedes previous editions, and has been fully updated and expanded. It includes
over 86 new recommendations and 165 updates to recommendations in the previous edition. Guidance for populations with special needs is now provided, and a new annex details
evidence on drug interactions from concomitant use of antiretroviral therapies and hormonal contraceptives. To assist users familiar with the third edition, new and updated
recommendations are highlighted. Everyone involved in providing family planning services and contraception should have the fourth edition of Medical Eligibility Criteria for
Contraceptive Use at hand.
PHP 7: Real World Application Development Doug Bierer 2016-09-30 Use new features of PHP 7 to solve practical, real-world problems faced by PHP developers like yourself
every day. About This Book This course covers the new features of version 7.x, best practices for server-side programming, and MVC frameworks Leverage the potential of PHP
for server-side programming, memory management, and Object-Oriented Programming to improve your programming productivity This course also illustrates the development of a
complete modular application using PHP 7 in detail Who This Book Is For If you are an aspiring web developer, mobile developer, or back-end programmer, who has basic
experience in PHP programming and wants to develop performance-critical applications, then this course is for you. It will take your PHP programming skills to next level.
What You Will Learn Solve practical real-world programming problems using PHP 7 Discover where and when PHP 5 code needs to be re-written to avoid backwards-compatibility
breaks Use advanced PHP 7 features such as the Abstract Syntax Tree, Uniform Variable Syntax, Scalar Type Hints, Generator Delegation, Anonymous Classes, and the Context
Sensitive Lexer Set up a high performance development and production environment for PHP 7 Discover new OOP features in PHP 7 to achieve high performance Discover the new
features of PHP 7 that are relevant to modular application development Explore the ins and outs of the Symfony framework Build a set of modules based on the Symfony
framework that comprise a simple web shop app In Detail PHP is a great language for developing web applications. It is essentially a server-side scripting language. PHP 7 is
the latest version, providing major backward-compatibility breaks and focusing on improved performance and speed. This course follows a learning path which is divided into
three modules. Each module is a mini course in its own right, taking your basic PHP programing skills to the next level by showing you intermediate to advanced PHP
techniques with a focus on PHP 7. This way, get you equipped with the tools and skills required to develop professional and efficient applications for your websites and
enterprises. The first module of the book is a programming cookbook that consists over 80 recipes! Each recipe is designed to solve practical, real-world problems faced by
PHP developers like yourself every day. This course also covers new ways of writing PHP code made possible only in version 7. The second module of the course is designed to
improve the performance and productivity of your application. We'll introduce you to the concepts of Object-Oriented Programming (OOP) in PHP 7, then shed some light on how
to improve the performance of your PHP 7 applications and database. Throughout this module you will be introduced to benchmarking tools. With all important concepts of PHP
covered up you will move on to third module. In this module you will gain a deep insight into the modular programming paradigm and how to achieve modularity in your PHP
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code. Modular design techniques help you build readable, manageable, reusable, and more efficient codes. PHP 7, which is a popular open source scripting language, is used to
build modular functions for your software. This Learning Path combines some of the best that Packt has to offer in one complete, curated package. It includes content from
the following Packt products: PHP 7 Programming Cookbook, Doug Bierer Learning PHP 7 High Performance, Altaf Hussain Modular Programming with PHP 7, Branko Ajzele Style and
approach This book takes a practical, step-by-step approach with real-world examples that serve as building blocks for your application development and guide you through
improving the quality of your code.
PHP Beyond the Web Rob Aley 2016-12-15 Use your existing web-based PHP skills to write all types of software: CLI scripts, desktop software, network servers, and more. This
book gives you the tools, techniques, and background necessary to write just about any type of software you can think of, using the PHP you know. PHP Beyond the Web shows
you how to take your knowledge of PHP development for the web and utilise it with a much wider range of software systems. Enjoy the benefits of PHP after reading this book:
save money by redeploying existing skills, not learning new ones; save time and increase productivity by using a high-level language; and make money by providing your
clients a full-stack service (not just websites). PHP is no longer just a great scripting language for websites, it's now a powerful general-purpose programming language.
Expand your use of PHP into your back-end systems, server software, data processing services, desktop interfaces, and more. What You'll Learn Write interactive shell scripts
Work with system daemons Write desktop software Build network servers Interface with electronics using PHP and the Raspberry Pi Manage performance, deployment, licensing,
and system interaction Discover the software tools for development and get other great sources of technical information and help Who This Book Is For Experienced PHP
programmers or experienced programmers interested in leveraging PHP outside the web development context. /div
PostgreSQL Development Essentials Manpreet Kaur 2016-09-26 Develop programmatic functions to create powerful database applications About This Book Write complex SQL queries
and design a robust database design that fits your application's need Improve database performance by indexing, partitioning tables, and query optimizing A comprehensive
guide covering the advanced PostgreSQL concepts without any hassle Who This Book Is For If you are a PostgreSQL developer with a basic knowledge of PostgreSQL development
and you're want deeper knowledge to develop applications, then this book is for you. As this book does not cover basic installation and configurations, you should have
PostgreSQL installed on your machine as a prerequisite. What You Will Learn Write more complex queries with advanced SQL queries Design a database that works with the
application exactly the way you want Make the database work in extreme conditions by tuning, optimizing, partitioning, and indexing Develop applications in other programming
languages such as Java and PHP Use extensions to get extra benefits in terms of functionality and performance Build an application that does not get locked by data
manipulation Explore in-built db functions and data type conversions In Detail PostgreSQL is the most advanced open source database in the world. It is easy to install,
configure, and maintain by following the documentation; however, it's difficult to develop applications using programming languages and design databases accordingly. This
book is what you need to get the most out of PostgreSQL You will begin with advanced SQL topics such as views, materialized views, and cursors, and learn about performing
data type conversions. You will then perform trigger operations and use trigger functions in PostgreSQL. Next we walk through data modeling, normalization concepts, and the
effect of transactions and locking on the database. The next half of the book covers the types of indexes, constrains, and the concepts of table partitioning, as well as the
different mechanisms and approaches available to write efficient queries or code. Later, we explore PostgreSQL Extensions and Large Object Support in PostgreSQL. Finally,
you will perform database operations in PostgreSQL using PHP and Java. By the end of this book, you will have mastered all the aspects of PostgreSQL development. You will be
able to build efficient enterprise-grade applications with PostgreSQL by making use of these concepts Style and approach Every chapter follows a step by step approach that
first explains the concept , then shows you how to execute it practically so that you can implement them in your application.
CakePHP 1.3 Application Development Cookbook Mariano Iglesias 2011-03-08 "The recipes in this book give you instant results and will help you develop web applications,
leveraging the CakePHP features that allow you to build robust and complex applications"--p. [1].
Advanced Computer and Communication Engineering Technology Hamzah Asyrani Sulaiman 2014-11-01 This book covers diverse aspects of advanced computer and communication
engineering, focusing specifically on industrial and manufacturing theory and applications of electronics, communications, computing and information technology. Experts in
research, industry, and academia present the latest developments in technology, describe applications involving cutting-edge communication and computer systems and explore
likely future directions. In addition, access is offered to numerous new algorithms that assist in solving computer and communication engineering problems. The book is based
on presentations delivered at ICOCOE 2014, the 1st International Conference on Communication and Computer Engineering. It will appeal to a wide range of professionals in the
field, including telecommunication engineers, computer engineers and scientists, researchers, academics and students.
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